PEORIA

UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1l

October 9, 2015

Peoria North Rotary Foundation

P.O. Box 6330

Peoria, AZ 85385-6330

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Peoria Unified School District and the Governing Board, I would like to
thank you and convey our sincere appreciation for the donation of $4,214.00 that you made
to Alta Loma Elementary School in August 2015. This donation will be used to purchase
computers.

Thank you for your continued support of education.

Sincerely,

V/”j e

Denton Santarelli, Ed.D.
Superintendent
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cc: S. Hedges

Tax ID #86-6000488

6330 W. Thunderbird Road « Glendale, Ariz. 85306
P.O. Box 39, Peoria, Ariz. 85380
623-486-6000 » www.peoriaud.k12.az.us



